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Gippsland hearing on end of life choices 
Health professionals, community representatives and carers from the Gippsland region will speak with the 
Victorian Parliament's Legal and Social Issues Committee at its next public hearing on end of life choices. 

The hearing will take place on Wednesday 9 September from 10:00 am to 4:15 pm at the Century Inn, 5 Airfield 
Road (Corner Princes Hwy), Traralgon. 

Media and the public are welcome at the hearing. 

The Committee has already held public hearings in Melbourne, Geelong, Warrnambool and Bendigo. 

News videos on some of the earlier hearings can be viewed on the Victorian Parliament's YouTube Channel. 

Hearing transcripts are available on the Committee's website, along with 700 submissions made to the inquiry. 

Media queries: Lilian Topic, Committee Secretary on 0417322053 
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